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• Little to report this period. Since the water leak 

was fixed, running costs have significantly 
reduced. Income is stable and the facility is being 
well used 

• A major clear out of the ‘loft’ is taking place. New 
homes have been found for most of the items 
stored there, some will remain. 

• The two main rooms have been redecorated 
giving the centre a fresh look 

• The new LED lighting has helped reduce running 
costs. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

FUTURE PLANS:  
• Considering an electric vehicle charger point 

 
  

 
 
 
 
 

 


